Opening Noah’s Ark Sept 2021
For all you mums, dads, grandparents and carers in Newburn Parish, Noah’s Ark Baby and Toddler Group will re-open in September- covid permitting- in the Parish Hall.
We will still be open every Wednesday in school term time but we are changing the time.
It will be 10am. until 11.30 am.
At the moment, guidance from N.A.P.I, suggests parents and carers bring their own drink and snack. This may change by September-we will let everyone know.
Watchout for more news in the August Church magazine, on our church Facebook page and the church website.
See you in September.
Noah’s Ark Team.
